
Michael Ross 

121 Melbourne St 

Aberdaire N.S.W. 2325 

Planning Services 

Department of Planning and Environment 

PO Box 39 

Sydney NSW 2001 

16th November 2016 

Attn, Director Resources Management 

I am writing to show my support for the proposed Martins Creek Quarry Expansion 
Project (Application SSD 6612). 

As an employee of Daracon Group, I rely on the Martins Creek Quarry Expansion for 

my job security. The quarry provides materials required in many of our projects and 
without the quarry, some of our projects would not be commercially viable and would 
not proceed. 

I have worked for Daracon for almost 1 year and hope to continue for many years to 

come. 

I have not made any reportable political donations. 

Yours sincerely, 

,i 
M Ross 


